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Thank you! 
Firstly, thank you so very much for the overwhelming number of positive 
responses we have received. As you can imagine, providing home learning as 
well as teaching children in school can be demanding, to say the least. Your 
words of appreciation and encouragement have made our hard work all the 
more worthwhile.  

We have attached a summary of the main questions to this 
document. Below are some of the actions we are taking to improve 

further in response to your suggestions. 

You said…. We did… 
A lot of families would like a bit 

less screen time and more 
flexibility to make the most of the 

daylight hours… 

…we are altering our afternoon 
sessions from Monday so that the 
learning can take place at a time 

to suit you.  
It can be hard to know what to do 
if you miss the meeting or you 

have connectivity issues… 

…teachers will provide a task 
summary in the Teams chat after 

each meeting.  
A small number of pupils would 
like Teams meetings to be kept 

open throughout the lesson so that 
children can ask questions… 

…we can sometimes do that but 
even when we don’t, we always 

monitor the chat during the 
lesson. 

A small number of pupils do not 
have access to a device at home… 

…please contact me at 
headteacher.airyhill@yeat.co.uk 

We can help with this.  
 


